August 22, 2024
To Area Residents and Businesses,

On Tuesday August 27 th Blood Lines Films will be filming on Mattawa's Main Street. We will
work on the Main Street from approximately 7:00 a.m. until roughly 1:00 p.m. The scenes
involve several of our characters walking and talking on Main Street sidewalks and cars moving
along the street. Access to businesses should remain normal although we many occasionally
ask that people wait just a moment while we get a shot completed.

The film follows Beatrice, a headstrong Métis storyteller/grocery store clerk whose life is
upended following the homecoming of her estranged mother (Leonore), and the entry of an
alluring woman (Chani) into both of their lives.

We will be working with the assistance of the O.P.P. and will need to intermittently stop traffic
for safety. There are no stunts or special effects involved with this filming. Cars will move as
normal traffic would be moving.

Following completion of our work on Main Street we will move to Brydges St. and on to
Moosehead Road in Mattawan Township. We will continue here with cars driving with both
camera inside and vehicle passes with the camera outside the car.

Production Vehicles will be parked at the Mike Rodden Arena, 450 Hurdman Street. We will
use pick-up trucks to move equipment to the filming locations. If you have any concerns | will
be available at the number below.

Thank you for your assistance,
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Blood Lines Films Inc.
200-180 Shirreff Avenue, North Bay, ON P1B SN8
E: bloodlines.prod@gmail.com O: 705.491.7556



